/?og-oa'? 7

) oyeod [ e |

November 25, 2002 /r "fZ(o l’!:z f{/p 2
Ms. Sharon Lighton JIBIR AT \
FOIA Information Management Branch . '
GSA (CAIM) ’ T , ;
1800 F Street, NW e s cq'd o
Washington, D.C. 20405 \ Copy ChrCply |

RE: Freedom of Information Act Request o T ~ 5

[ S

Dear Ms. Lighton:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552, | hereby request copies of the
following documents related to the FTS 2001 contract, Contract No. GSO0T99NRD2002, awarded
to MCI Worldcom in January of 1999 for four base years with four one-year options with a ceiling
of $11.5 billion: :

» A copy of the FTS 2001 contract, Contract No. GSO0T99NRD2002 and any
amendments governing the current FY 2003 rates with MCl Worldcom as the
long distance carrier and Verizon.as the local area carrier,

» Monthly MCI Worldcom and Verizon customer service records for October of
2002; and

« Monthly invoices from MCI Worldcom and Verizon for October of 2002.

| would like to receive the information in CD ROM format. | agree to pay reasonable fees for the
processing of this request in an amount not to exceed $150.00. Please notify me if you determine
that the fees will exceed that amount.

If my request is denied in whole or part, | ask that you justify all deletions by reference to specific
exemptions of the Freedom of Information Act. | will also expect you to release all segregable
portions of otherwise exempt material. | reserve the right to appeal your decision to withhold any
information or to deny a waiver of fees.

{ would appreciate your communicating with me by telephone, rather than by mail, if you have
questions regarding this request. | look forward to your reply within 20 working days from receipt
of this FOIA request, as GSA’s regulations require.

Thank you for your assistance.

Very truly yours,

Mark Lewyn

2501 Porter Street, NW #3818
Washington, D.C. 20008
Telephone: 202-421-6601
Email: marklewyn@aol.com

CC: Ms. Beverly Moser .
FTS 2001 Contracting Officer
General Services Administration
Tel: 703-306-6473

Email: Beverly.moser{@gsa.gov




